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Please respond to wayne.robinson 
 
To:  <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca> 
Subject:  Re:  NATIONAL REGISTRATION SYSTEM 
 
 
I am a investment counseller and financial planner located in Eastern Ontario 
and as you know clients move quite often from Ontario to Quebec and vise 
versa.  I would very much like to be registered in Quebec and would see your 
proposal an efficient and effective way to allow someone like me to be compliant 
and to be able to work in other provinces as the need arises.  As it now stands 
the task is rather daunting both from a paperwork point of view as well as the 
economics. 
  
Wayne A. Robinson 
(613) 279-2116 ext 102 
Fax 613-279-3130 


